
AGENDA   
Housing Opportunity Fund (HOF)   

April 1, 2025 @ 3:00 PM  
Recording Uploaded to the City of Pittsburgh YouTube Channel  

https://www.youtube.com/citychannelpittsburgh   
+ 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/j7mC-bamST62m2gJOIyQ8g 

  

Meeting ID: 885 9571 2603 

Passcode: 529390 

  

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

 

A. Roll Call    
 
B. Review and Acceptance of Minutes from March 4, 2025, Meeting 
     
C.  Public Comment – Anyone from the public who desires to speak may address the Advisory    
Board for a maximum of three minutes.  To provide public comment virtually, you must register prior to 
4:00 PM on Monday, March 31, 2024, by e-mailing your phone number and email information to 
hof@ura.org or by calling 412.255.6694, ext. 6721.  
 
D. URA Administrative Updates 

• HOF Advisory Board Membership 
o Robert Helwig – Fair Housing Advocate 
o Rebecca (Becky) Yago – Financial Institution 

• Homeowner Assistance Program (HAP) 
o Program Application Closed 

• Small Landlord Fund 
o Program Application Closed 

 
E. HG1-Lytle in Hazelwood 

• Rental Gap Program 
 
F. Demonstration Program  

• Demonstration Program Emergency Applications - COI 
o PCSI 
o DHS 

• Demonstration Program Innovation Application 
o JotForm Application Review 
o Scoring Guide Review 

  
  

https://www.youtube.com/citychannelpittsburgh
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/j7mC-bamST62m2gJOIyQ8g
mailto:hof@ura.org


 
G. State of HOF/Programmatic Expenditures and Updates   

• Regular Update  
o HOF Repay Balance 

• Additional Information 
o Small Landlord Fund 
o Down Payment and Closing Cost Assistance Program 
o Homeowner Assistance Program 

 
H.  Adjournment   
The next HOF Advisory Board Meeting is May 6, 2025, from 3:00pm-5:00pm, held at the URA Office (412 
Boulevard of the Allies Pittsburgh PA 15222) in the Lower Level Conference Room, virtually, and aired 
live on the City of Pittsburgh’s YouTube Channel. This location may be subject to change due to availability, 
please stay alert for updates. 


